Subject line: NOW LIVE: EHR Updates to Help Identify Patients for Hepatitis B Vaccination



Dear Team, 

As you know, the CDC has updated its policy to recommend universal hepatitis B vaccination in all adults (19–59 years).1* As a result, millions of adults are now recommended to be protected against hepatitis B.2 

To comply with the policy, we have updated [INSERT UPDATED ALERT] in our EHR system to easily identify patients recommended for vaccination. After viewing the [INSERT UPDATED ALERT], you can add a hepatitis B vaccination order to the patient’s care plan.

In order to increase vaccination rates, please begin identifying all adults recommended for hepatitis B vaccination in accordance with the CDC’s updated universal policy.1*

Sincerely,
[XXX]

*The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommends hepatitis B vaccination for all adults aged 19 through 59 years and adults 60 years or older with risk factors for hepatitis B. Adults who are 60 years or older without known risk factors may also receive vaccination.1

References: 1. Weng MK, Doshani M, Khan MA, et al. Universal hepatitis B vaccination in adults aged 19–59 years: updated recommendations of the Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices — United States, 2022. MMWR Morb Mortal Wkly Rep. 2022;71(13):477-483. 2. Data on file. Dynavax Technologies Corporation; 2022.
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